F

KING

DRAIT IGOEN

Santa Rosa Cycling Club January 31, 2022

P.O. Box 6008

Santa Rosa, CA 95406

King Ridge Foundation
PO Box 5873

Santa Rosa, CA

95402

President
Levi Leipheimer

Vice-President
Carlos Perez

Treasurer
Taylor Greenleaf

Secretary
Dave Townsend

Board Member
Glenn Fant

Steve Saxe
President
Santa Rosa Cycling Club

Dear Steve,

The King Ridge Foundation board of directors would like to thank you for
your very generous donation of $500.00 to the King Ridge Foundation
dated 12/17/2022.

Your donation will benefit our community through our partner
organizations. The King Ridge Foundation general fund provided grants to
community organizations such as TLC Child & Family Services, Forget Me
Not Farm and Outride.Org during 2022.

Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax
recerds. No goods or services were received in exchange for your
donation.

Sincerely,

The Bovard of the King Ridge Foundaiion

King Ridge Foundation, Inc.is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation. Tax ID# 27-0420906
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Ryan Gregory,
President

Jason Riehl, Vice
President

Jonathan Coe,
Treasurer

Adam Havner,
Secretary

Andrew Brooks
Doug McKenzie
Sky Matula
Todd Lindemann
Greg Pitts
Lauren Mulhern

Jesse Paran

Executive Director

Deb St.Cyr

Trails Director
Ken Wells

Field Director
Tony Cale

J
Santa Rosa Cycling Club ‘ anuary 12, 2023
PO Box 6008
Santa Rosa, CA 95405

Re: Donation

Dear SR Cycling Club,

Thar.1k you for the donation to Redwood Trails Alliance. This letter acknowledges
receipt of the $1,490.00 donation on December 31, 2022. Your donation of
$1,490.00 is tax deductible.

We have a bright future for new trails in Napa, Sonoma, and Lake County parks.
Proceeds from this donation go towards new trail construction and maintenance of
trails in our tri-county work area.

Redwood Trails Alliance also offers opportunities for positive user group interactions,
sustainable trail construction training and volunteers for trail maintenance on public
lands throughout Sonoma, Napa, and Lake Counties.

This letter is also provided for your tax records. Redwood Trails Alliance is a
501(c)(3) non-profit, tax ID # 94-2882416.

Thank you for helping make our work possible.

If you ever have a question or want to share some trail information, you can contact
me at deb@trailsalliance.org

Sincerely,

Debbie St. Cyr, Executive Director
Redwood Trails Alliance

The Redwood Trails Alliance is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, tax ID #94-2882416
CA General Engineering License #1 068961

P.O. Box 14483, Santa Rosa, CA 95402 www. trailsalliance.org




The Living Room Center, Inc.

Services for Women and Children Experiencing Homelessness

The Living Room

1/13/2023

Santa Rosa Cycling Club
P.O. Box 6008
Santa Rosa, CA 95406

Dear Friends:
On behalf of the women and children at The Living Room, we want to thank you for your generous donation of
$1,440.00, we are incredibly grateful for your support.

As a local home-grown nonprofit, we are primarily funded through private donations (as opposed to government
funding). Your gift provides immediate relief and comfort for women attempting to recover from trauma and
homelessness. Because of you and others like you, the 1200+ women and children who annually come to The

Living Room can access assistance with dignity in the knowledge that they are not alone.
To learn more join us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/TheLivingRoomCenter.
All donations made to The Living Room are tax deductible. Our Federal tax ID number is 58-2675876. No goods
or services were exchanged for this gift.
Thank you!
Sincerely,
Cindy Pasko
Executive Director

The Living Room Center, Inc.
1207 Cleveland Ave, Santa Rosa, CA 95401 (Campus)
328 South E Street, Santa Rosa, CA 95404 (Admin)
Main: 707.579.0138 Visit us: www.thelivingroomsc.org Email: info@thelivingroomsc.org
Tax ID # 58-2675876



January 3, 2023

Santa Rosa Cycling Club K. Leader
PO Box 6008

Santa Rosa, CA 95406-0008

Dear Friends,,

On behalf of the Sonoma County Parks Foundation and the thousands of people
who visit our 62 beautiful county parks throughout the year, | want to thank you
for your donation of $2,520.00 on December 29, 2022.

Board of Directors

Rob DeVenuto As you likely know, the Parks Foundation has ambitious plans for the coming
Chad Dorr year! We will partner with Sonoma County Regional Parks to enhance beloved
Carol Eber Spring Lake Regional Park in anticipation of the park’s 50" anniversary. We’'ll
Jenifer Freebaim continue to fund important trail projects, including construction of eight more
Kathy Haas miles of trails at Taylor Mountain Park & Preserve. And we’ll support projects
Adam L. Jorge that bolster climate resilience and protect water resources in parks throughout

Hugo Mata the county. Donations like yours make these improvements possible.

Steve Meacham
Your gift also supports vital programs, including K-6 classroom programs, field

trips and summer camps, as well as internships and programs for teens like YES!
Coast and YES! River. Our goal is to encourage exploration of parks, the
environment, and career opportunities through hands-on experiences. We strive
to spark a life-long passion not only for protecting our beautiful regional parks,
Suzanne Tucker but also for stewarding the planet.

Michael Murphy
Kathryn Peyton
Diana Sanson

Channa Sweet

Many people are surprised to learn that the majority of Parks Foundation
contributions comes from individual donors like you, including gifts of stock, IRA
qualified charitable distributions and bequests. Thank you for demonstrating
your care for our parks with your thoughtful gift.

With appreciation, \-\_Q}m Q‘\%&Q @% S(LQQ’\

W B raEs
L

Executive Director

MELISSA KELLEY -
Evecutiie Director The Sonoma County Regional Parks Foundation is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit.

Our tax ID for your records is #68-0421813.You have not received any goods or services
2300 County Center Dr, #120A in exchange for your gift, and your donation is tax deductible to the extent of the law.

Santa Rosa, CA 95403
SonomlCountyPlrksFoundation.org
(707) 565-1830



January 25, 2023

From: Laura Charameda
Team Swift Junior Development Cycling Team

P.0. Box 103 |
Fulton, CA 95439

To: Santa Rosa Cycling Club
PO Box 6008
Santa Rosa, CA 95406

Dear SRCC,

Thank you so much for supporting Team Swift Junior Development Cycling Program
with your contribution of $900.00. Your donation is tax deductible. The Team
Swift Organization is a tax-deductible non-profit organization which is tax exempt
under Section 501(c)(3) of the IRS code (Federal # 68-0464054). You may wish to
keep this receipt with your tax records. Thank you very much for your support of
our program for developing teenagers to appreciate and excel in the sport of

bicycling.
Sincerely,
St ek

Laura Charameda
Director, Team Swift Junior Development
EIN: # 68-0464054

WWWIEAMSWIFTORG  JUNIOR CYCLING DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM PO.BOX 103 | FULTON, CA 95439
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